Southeast Tech
Strategic Plan and Mission Continuation Request
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Purpose:
To request the School Board’s approval to continue with Southeast Tech’s Mission, Vision and Values as
well as the current Strategic Plan for fiscal year 2019.

At the Board’s August 2018 meeting, Southeast Tech presented the 2018 Strategic Plan Update Report for
the 2016-2021 Strategic Plan. The Report highlighted Southeast Tech’s progress toward the successful
implementation of the Strategic Plan, including specific measures with target levels of achievement.

At the September 2018 meeting of the Southeast Tech Council, the Council voted to recommend to the
School Board that Southeast Tech continue to operate under its current Mission, Vision and Values to guide
the institute, as well as to continue to pursue the goals and objectives of the current Strategic Plan for the
FY19 academic year.

Administrative Recommendation to School Board:
Request approval to continue to pursue Southeast Tech’s current Strategic Plan goals and objectives and to
continue to operate under the Institute’s current mission, vision and values for the FY19 academic year.
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